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Welcome to Crystal Class Newsletter: 

This week:        

              

In Maths we have been learning about shapes. We have  been 

naming and drawing 2D shapes as well as classifying and making 3D 

shapes. This children have been learning the difference between 

prisms and pyramids. 

   

We have also started Yoga which the children are finding fun and 

interesting. 


